
 

 

 

 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 

BID BULLETIN No. 1 

 

Procurement of Individually Packed Meals for the Anniversary Celebration  

 

This is to inform all prospective bidders of the clarification made by one (1) prospective bidder. 

 

CLARIFICATIONS: 

 

On the Submission of a copy of environmental policy signed by the Chief Executive Director or counterpart 

and indicate how it is made available to guests and staff personnel.  

 

Can an environmental certificate be a substitute from the City Hall? 

 

RESPONSE: 

 

This requirement is based on the GPPB Green Public Procurement Technical Specifications for priority 

product groups, hence it cannot be substituted. 

 

 

 

 

 

                       IAN A. BRIONES 

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 

 

28 January 2022  


